

CCC Consultations <consultations@canterbury.gov.uk>

Draft transport plan via Rough Common

2 messages

Olga Harrison

21 December 2022 at 15:07

To:

Cc: "consultations@canterbury.gov.uk" <consultations@canterbury.gov.uk>

Dear Sir/Madam.

I would like to express my outrage and shock when I learned about Canterbury's City Council Draft local plan to divert all transport through Rough Common.

I have been living in the area for over 10 years with my son, and we both enjoyed the safety and the tranquility of the Harbledown and Rough Common area. The lack of unnecessary transportation makes these villages a safe place not only for people, but for plants and animals as well. The increase of transportation load in this unique area will mean the increase of the noise levels as well as pollution and will indeed have a devastating effect on our health, health of our children as well as the unique Blean Woodlands with all its wildlife.

I am against your unprofessional and unthoughtful plan which is completely inconsiderate to local people, their desires as well as environmentally devastating for the whole area. Stop it now!

Regards, Olga Harrison

CCC Consultations <consultations@canterbury.gov.uk>

1 January 2023 at 17:47

To: Olga Harrison

Good afternoon Ms Harrison,

Thank you for your email. I will ensure your comments are reported and considered as part of the consultation process.

All the feedback we receive will be carefully analysed and reported to councillors who will decide what changes should be made to the draft Local Plan.

Later in 2023, we will publish the final draft Local Plan and you will be able to make further comments before the plan is submitted to be examined by the planning inspector.

Kind regards,

Victoria Asimaki

Principal Policy Officer (Engagement)
Canterbury City Council

[Quoted text hidden]